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24/08/2024  23:49:272024/3313/P COMMNT Daniel Apt Dear Sir / Madam

I oppose to the installation of the Pulse Smart Hub on Chalk Farm Road.

It will have a negative impact on the neighbourhood. Drug addicts and homeless use these to connect to the 

wifi and charge their phones, creating an unsafe and worrisome neighbourhood.

Ads are regularly shown on these devices, distracting road users, creating a confusing and dangerous driving 

environment. On the same road are bike paths which are slightly raised, increasing the likelihood for drivers to 

be distracted and accidentally mount the curb or bike paths.

And finally, opposing this plan can have a real positive impact here. Do we want to create streets and 

neighbourhoods with more, or less screens? We both know the answer… less!
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